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Our knitting club has been a buzz over the last few weeks, as our residents and staff have been busy knitting forget-me-not

flowers to raise money for the Alzheimer’s Society, here at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

Everyone who has taken part in the project has really enjoyed themselves and appreciated being part of the social group. They are

looking forward to making more.

Well done knitters!
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